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Thank you again for all your cooperation during the recent 'closed bubble'. It is lovely to have all the children back in school.
Could I please ask that everyone takes care around the gate where the children are dropped off and collected. It has been noticed that in the morning some children are being left to walk unattended to the gate through the carpark. With cars moving in and out all the time (not just school traffic) this is very dangerous.
In the afternoon the situation is more worrying, with some parents standing in the carpark and calling their children to come out (often encouraging them to climb over the wall). This again is very dangerous and a risk to children's safety.
I know that the majority of parents queue up patiently and collect their children from staff at the gate and to those parents I say thank you. Can I ask that all parents do the same and we will get your child to you as quickly as possible. This enables staff to be sure your child has been handed over safely and not at risk of being knocked over.
Thank you in anticipation of your cooperation in this matter.
Kind regards

Kevin Wheeler
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